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May 30, 2013 
 
 
RE: SB 76 Concealed Firearms, all handguns in one permit 
 
Dear Governor Sandoval, 
 
The Nevada Firearms Coalition is dedicated to the safe use of firearms for self-defense, 
competition, recreation and hunting. We are a Nevada grassroots organization 
representing the firearms owners of Nevada. We are the State Association for the 
National Rifle Association, and a member of the National Shooting Sports Foundation.  
 
We are requesting that you sign SB76 into law for the following reasons:  
 
Under the current statute, Concealed Firearms Permit (CFP) holders must qualify with a 
revolver and then qualify again with a semi-automatic pistol in order to carry both 
handguns. This is an additional expense to the citizen as they must pay for an 
instructor, range time and additional ammunition. A driver’s license allows a licensed 
driver to drive any type of automobile regardless if it is a stick shift or an automatic 
transmission. The same philosophy of law should apply to this program.  
 
This bill goes a long way to streamlining the CFP process and makes applying for a 
CFP less burdensome to the citizens of Nevada. 
 
SB76 passed from the Senate unanimously and received a very little opposition in the 
Assembly.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Don Turner, President 
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